
Inviting all DREs, CREs, and parish ministry leaders to 
gather together in celebration of this catechetical year.

Let us recognize and give thanks for the good work 
the Lord has done in this area of the vineyard.

North State Ministry 
Appreciation Luncheon 
Saturday, June 24, 2023 
Ten o’clock in the morning 
Sacred Heart Parish Hall 
2355 Monroe Street 
Red Bluff, California 96080

Please RSVP by Friday, June 16: 
https://forms.gle/KSACuj5KFuXaswsP7

For questions, please contact Renae Magaña: 
rmagana@scd.org or text 530-407-0136

Everything
has its time. 
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